
NOTICE 
Stratton School Board 

Stratton Town Office 

9 W. Jamaica Rd. 

Stratton, VT 05360 
 

Tuesday, April 2, 2019, 7:00PM 

 

The Town of Stratton School Board voted at its March 12, 2019 regular meeting to amend its 

Tuition Payment Policy F16 at a public meeting to be held at the Stratton Town offices at 

7:00PM on April 2, 2019 to wit: Section 3C …"Tuition shall only be paid to receiving schools 

that enroll students deemed to be a resident of the District, in accordance with a student’s 

Individualized Education Program Team decisions, when applicable. No tuition payment shall be 

made to any school that discriminates based on special education eligibility, a student 

impairment or disability or race, religion, ethnicity, national origin, sexual orientation, gender 

identity, gender or other protected characteristic.” 

 

March 13, 2019 

 

 

Allison Young 

School Board Vice-Chair 


